
The City of Brampton has completed an update of its 
Transportation Master Plan (TMP). The TMP update study 
has followed the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(Class EA) process, which is an approved process under the 
Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. The TMP incorporates 
comments received from the public and agencies during the 
course of the study. 

The TMP provides a “blueprint” to guide planning and 
decision-making to achieve a balanced transportation 
system that meets Brampton’s growth and development 
needs over the long term. The TMP makes strategic 
recommendations for a sustainable, safe, and efficient 
multi-modal city-wide network, addressing roads, transit, 
active transportation (e.g., walking and cycling), goods 
movement, and transportation demand management. 

The 2015 Transportation Master Plan sets a vision for how 
people and goods will move within and through the city 
from now until the year 2041, and places a strong emphasis 
on transit, cycling, walking and carpooling. Roadway 
extensions, widenings and new road construction projects 
have also been identified in order to facilitate movement to 
all parts of the city. More detailed studies for road projects, 
included in the TMP, will be completed at a later date as per 
the Municipal Class EA process, and will require additional 
public consultation and development of design options.

The TMP is closely aligned with other City transportation-
related studies, including the recent Development Charges 
By-law update, and will also provide an input to the 

ongoing Official Plan Review. Brampton City Council 
approved the draft Transportation Master Plan in principle 
on July 8, 2015, pending the 30-day public review period 
that commences with issuance of this Notice.

The Transportation Master Plan is available for public 
viewing at the Clerk’s Department, Brampton City Hall, 
located at 2 Wellington Street West, Monday to Friday, 
8:30 am to 4:30 pm or online at www.brampton.ca/tmp2014. 
The report will be available for review for 30 days. 

Please provide your comments, in writing, to the City of 
Brampton by Wednesday, October 30 (30 calendar 
days from posting of notice), 2015. After this date, the 
Transportation Master Plan will be finalized, taking into 
consideration the comments received from the public. The 
TMP report is available on the project website. 

Mr. Henrik Zbogar, MCIP , RPP
Manager, Long-Range Transportation Planning 
Planning and  Infrastructure Services 
tmp@brampton.ca

City of Brampton | 2 Wellington Street W | Brampton ON  
L6Y 4R2 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the 
exception of personal information, all comments will become 
part of the public record.

This Notice first issued on September 24.
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